
Glencairn Parent-Teacher Organization
939 N Harrison Road

East Lansing, MI 48823

October 29, 2021 Newsletter

Dear Glencairn Families,

East Lansing Marching Band Elementary Tour - Postponed due to weather
The students were looking forward to seeing the East Lansing High School Marching Band 
today, but the weather didn’t cooperate.  Hopefully that the tour can be rescheduled because 
the students are so excited to see our older EL peers and hear the great music they have 
planned!

Glencairn Family Directory
The Glencairn PTO is creating a student directory that will be available online and distributed 
to all families at Glencairn once ready.  It is a great way for families to connect outside of 
school or for you to be able to communicate with the other children in your child’s classroom. 
In order to protect your privacy, the school cannot share your contact info with the PTO.  You 
must fill out the PTO Student Directory Form each year if you would like to be included. 
Participation is optional.  If you choose not to provide your contact information then your child 
will not be included.  This year we are collecting contact information online. If you would like 
to be included, please fill out the Google Form by clicking here.  The deadline for your 
information to be included in the newsletter is the Thanksgiving holiday break.

Let’s get together!  The Next Virtual PTO Meeting is November 9th.
We always want to hear from you and we want you to hear what’s going on in our school
community.  All parents are invited to the next Glencairn PTO meeting held virtually on Zoom.
Our meeting is at 7:00p.m. on Tuesday, November 9th.
PTO Zoom Meeting Information

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyt0wH4FY9FY3oFAfLWeTJPULic9SI7PyE1uKEHFj7PNQCtg/formResponse


Topic: Glencairn PTO Meeting
Time: Nov 9, 2021 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://msu.zoom.us/j/93085819966

Meeting ID: 930 8581 9966
Passcode: glencairn
One tap mobile
+16468769923,,93085819966# US (New York)
+13017158592,,93085819966# US (Washington DC)

Dial by your location
+1 646 876 9923 US (New York)
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)

Mark Your Calendars!
November 5th - No School
November 7th - Daylight Savings Time ends - clock “fall” back one hour
November 9th - PTO Virtual Meeting at 7:00pm
November 23rd - Glencairn Family Directory Deadline
November 24th-26th - Thanksgiving Break
December 20th-31st - Winter Break

2021-2022 PTO Membership
Please feel free to contact us anytime:
● President – Jessi Kauppi, jessileahy@gmail.com
● Vice President - Olivia Kurajian, okurajian@gmail.com
● Co-Treasurers - Tariq Sumbal, sumbalta@hotmail.com & Karin Polischuk, karinpolischuk@hotmail.com
● Secretary - Kim Roland, rolanddave@hotmail.com

Who We Are

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and
teachers, raising money through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn
Fridays, and more.  We want to share your ideas and energy to help make the
school better.
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